
Dear campus community, 

Thank you for your patience as we continue to evaluate and understand the financial 
impacts of COVID-19 on the UCI community and our parking operations. To further 
assist you, and after extensive review, UCI Transportation is extending its parking 
permit reprieve through January 3, 2021. 

If you have reactivated a payroll deduction parking permit, no further action is required 
as payroll suspension will be taken care of centrally until further notice. Payments made 
by check or credit card will be refunded to the original payment method and address 
provided at the time of purchase. For faculty and staff who are telecommuting or taking 
sustainable transportation, please continue to register your membership through 
myCommute. 

For questions about this process, please contact UCI’s Parking office at 
parking@uci.edu or 949.824.7275 (M-F from 7:30 a.m. - 4 p.m.). We appreciate your 
patience and understanding and will provide more information as further developments 
are approved. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA 
Chief Financial Officer 
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration 

Ron Fleming, MPA 
Executive Director 
Transportation and Distribution Services 

https://login.uci.edu/ucinetid/webauth?return_url=https://apps.parking.uci.edu/gateway/Pass.cfm
mailto:parking@uci.edu
http://www.fa.uci.edu/

